
Fall/Winter 2021

Upcoming Dates

We are back and more excited than ever to have our Fall Festival this year. 
Committee Chairs & room parents have been working hard on all of the plans! 
Fall Festival will be October 16, 2021! Food trucks, games, rides and our live 
auction we be just some of the fun for you and your family. We are going to 
have our online silent auction again this year. The Silent Auction will run from 
October 11-15. Silent Auction Basket pick up will be at the Fall Festival on the 
16th.  Our wonderful room parents are working hard on the auction baskets 
and are out collecting items from businesses. If you have any connections or 
would like to donate, please contact the PTO or your room parent. We are 
looking forward to all of the fall fun this year with our WBE family.

Pony Club Family Sponsorships are open until October 15. 
If you would like to become a sponsor, fill out the form on 
our website. https://burruselementarypto.org/about

BurrusElementaryPTO.org

facebook.com/wbepto

BurrusElementaryPTO@gmail.com

facebook.com/wbespiritshop
facebook.com/wberoomparents

Our online spirit shop is available again this year!  
Be on the lookout for New Fall/Winter Gear coming soon! If you are new to WBE here 
is a little info about our spirit days. Spirit day/night is once a month! Students earn 
spirit points when they dress up in our school colors, t-shirts and gear from our spirit 
shop.  A flyer will go home each month to let you know about our mustang must have. 
A class from each grade gets a chance to win the spirit stick for the month! We 
celebrate spirit nights at local restaurants and a percentage is donated to our school!
Visit BurrusElementaryPTO.org/shop to purchase must haves and spirit gear!
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